HURRICANE KATRINA DISASTER RELIEF OPERATIONS
1450 Riverside Drive

Jackson, Mississippi 39205

(601) 944-9623 main

(813) 388-7470 cell

September 30, 2005

Jennifer Kolbek
Armful of Help

PO Box 8288

Fort Smith, AR 72902

Dear Jennifer Kolbek,

How thankful we are at The Salvation Army for friends like you who have weathered this.
storm with us.

We are deeply saddened by the terrible loss of life and devastation that has occurred over
the past weeks, yet we are sustained by the compassionate response of our friends and
neighbors. Gifts have poured in from all over our world for the families and individuals
so traumatized by these disastrous events. As we have been devastated the worst, we
have shown our best. Nowhere has it been truer of our human race than at times of
natural disaster and the worst of situations that our best of compassion and caring has
come to the forefront in our hearts and minds.

The Salvation Army believes we are the children of one Creator and the inhabitants of
one planet not by chance but by design. Whatever your faith or conviction, we are
grateful for your support of our work and your trust in our service and integrity in
“DOING THE MOST GOOD” we can with your generous gift. We do not take your trust
in our organization lightly nor do we use your gift without careful thought.

Again please accept our heartfelt thanks for your gift of packed food boxes to the
hurricane relief effort.

Sincerely,

Cl

Major Ch ly
The Salvation Army



